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Tamil Nadu 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

As one of its supporting organizations of the Annai Home, we received beautiful photos from their 

Christmas celebration. As we noted in one of the December 2024 Newsletters, Annai Home is a 

boarding house for approximately 320 orphaned or "casteless" or low caste girls and young women in 

the state of Tamil Nadu, India. It is wonderful that in so many different places around the world, 

people celebrate that Jesus, the Son of God, came to Earth. Here are some pictures. 

As Paul writes in Philip-

pians 4:4, "Rejoice in the 

Lord always. I will say it 

again: Rejoice!"  

 

Happy New Year 
from both Annai Home 

and SB Foundation 

via Arne, Elisabeth, 

Gloria, Lena, Roger  
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